
3M 

3M Corporate Radiation Protection 
& Compliance 

September 1, 2017 

3M Center, Building 0220-06-W-08 
St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 
651 736 0498 Office 
3M-RSO@mmm.com 

Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
Attn: GLTS 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001' 

Subject: Transfer of Devices 

Dear Director: 

On 26 May 2017, thirteen (13) nuclear static eliminators containing polonium~ 
210 were returned to the manufacturer; NRD, LLC for disposal from our facility 
located at 5457 West 79th Street, Indianapolis, IN 46268. Attached is 
documentation confirming receipt of those devices by NRD. 

If you have any questions regarding this- correspondence, please contact me at 
651-736-0498 or 3M-RSO@MMM.com. 

Sincerely, 

~· 
Michael Lewandowski, CHP® 
3M Corporate Radiation Safety Officer 

Attachment: NRD Receipt Confirmation 



Wednesday, May 31, 2017 

3MAEARO 
5457 W 79TH STREET 
5457 W 79TH ST 
INDIANAPOLIS, IN 46268 

ATTN: SAFETY MANAGER 

® NRD, LLC 800-525-8076 

2937 ALT BOULEVARD 716-773-7634 
PO BOX 310 716-773-7744 FAX 
GRAND ISLAND, NY service@nrdinc.com 

14072-0310 

RECEIVED 

JUN 0 8 

CORPORA l E HEAL"TH PrlYS .CS 

We are in receipt of the item(s) returned to NRD, LLC for waste disposal. 

This letter serves as Proof of Compliance that the device(s) listed below have been 

disposed, and the service performed under New York State License 1391-1811. 

Device/Model 

P-2063 

Serial# 

A2KN094 

To Serial# Manufactured NRD's Sales Order# Millicuries 

A2KN106 

Isotope: Polonium 210 

Your Original Po # 4500824550 

NRD's Original Sales Order# 000000000060763 

Very truly yours, 

Douglas M. Davis 

Radiation Safety Officer 

1/11/2016 000000060763 409.5 

Total Millicuries 409.5 


